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Subject: FW: RE Draft OCP

From: Victor Nguyen
Sent: Monday, March 3, 2025 6:36 PM 
To: Kellett, Leslie <Leslie.Kellett@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Re: RE Draft OCP 

Hi Leslie: 

Please include my entire email to the next council meeting March 19. 
Attached herewith are the Glenview Crescent NCP Plan approved by council in 
2011 and engineering map of the location of the proposed new sanitary pump 
station. 

The Civic Address of the property: Knight Crescent 

Legal Description: Part NE 1/4, District Lot 2433, Cariboo Land District, 
Except Plan 20571, EXC PL PGP 42529 

PID: 014-030-543. 

Should you require more information, please feel free to call me at 

Thank you 
Victor Nguyen 
9168 - 162 Street, Surrey BC 

From: Victor Nguyen 
Sent: Thursday, February 20, 2025 11:11 PM 
To: Mayor Yu, Simon <Simon.Yu@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Bennett, Tim 
<Tim.Bennett@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Frizzell, Garth 
<Garth.Frizzell@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Sampson, Kyle 
<Kyle.Sampson@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Ramsay, Cori 
<Cori.Ramsay@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Skakun, Brian 
<Brian.Skakun@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Klassen, Trudy 
<Trudy.Klassen@princegeorge.ca>; ron.polilo@princegeorge.ca 
<ron.polilo@princegeorge.ca>; Councillor Scott, Susan 
<Susan.Scott@princegeorge.ca>; Mayor Admin <MayorAdmin@princegeorge.ca>; 
Mayor and Council <mayorandcouncil@princegeorge.ca> 
Cc: Jason Boyes 
Subject: Re: Draft OCP  

 Dear Mr. Mayor and All the City Council: 

 My name is Victor Nguyen, the owner of the Glenview Crescent Development Inc. which owns 
the Land Parcel Known Knight Crescent which is  located within Urban Containment Boundary 
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under the current OCP. In May 2011, the City Council approved our multiple phased 
development plan known as Glenview Crescent Neighbourhood Plan. In the last few years,  L 
& M Engineering has worked diligently on my behalf with the City Engineering to upgrade the 
sanitary sewer system in order to accommodate development in this area. Finally the city 
engineering department agreed to install a new sanitary pump station on my land 2 years 
ago, and I anticipate construction to start sometimes this year. Attached below is the 
Glenview NCP and Engineering layout of the new pump station for your peruse.  

 However, this draft OCP designates a large portion of my land outside the urban containment 
boundary, which will have the significant negative impact on the value of my land. I think this 
Draft OCP is unjustified and unfair to me.  

 Therefore, I sincerely request that My Mayor and the City Council Reject this Draft OCP.  

 Sincerely; 

Victor Nguyen 
9168 - 162 Street, Surrey BC 






















































